MEMORANDUM FROM THE COMPLIANCE AUDIT COMMITTEE

THERESA CASSAN CHRIS WRAY PEGGY YOUNG-LOVELACE

November 7, 2019
TO: BY WAY OF:
Mayor & Council Suzie Fournier

Municipality of Temagami Clerk, Municipality of Temagami

Suzie.f@temagami.ca

Re: April 29, 2019 Letter to Temagami Compliance Audit Committee from Mr. & Mrs. Prefasi

Your Worship & Members of Council

We are writing to advise you that on April 29, 2019, we received a request for a hearing of the
Compliance Audit Committee. Their request and our subsequent response to that request are attached
herewith.

The purpose of this memo is to advise that the complaint has been received. We have responded
outlining our requirements. They have not complied. Subsequent correspondence from them is
combative and an attempt to misuse language in the act to coerce us into having a hearing.

It is our conclusive opinion that we have provided the Complainants with an appropriate response to
their questions that are within the jurisdiction of the Compliance Audit Committee. Further, they did
not provide information that would necessitate a meeting of the Committee.

If they disagree with the position that the Committee has taken, then they can file an application with
the Ontario Court of Justice as it would have the jurisdiction to make any decision that the Committee

could have made.

We now consider this matter closed and are providing you with this for the municipal record.



